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THE ARCHBISHOPS OF
CANTERBURY & YORK

The Archbishops of Canterbury and York made this statement today:

“We are grieved and deeply concerned at the violence in Israel and Gaza, and we unequivocally condemn the attacks by Hamas. We pray for
those who are mourning, those who are injured, and all those fearing for their safety. We pray for restraint on all sides, and renewed efforts
towards a just peace for all. The way forward must be for both sides to build confidence in a secure future through which Israel and its people
can live in security within its internationally recognised borders, and Palestinians have their own state and live in their lands in security, and with

peace and justice.”
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